
Advance Care Planning is for everyone.

A three-workshop series presented at The First Congregational Church of Camden this 
winter, addressing end-of-life issues with a primary focus on advance care planning. 

Thursday evenings, 6:30 to 8:00 pm, in the First Congregational Church Pilgrim Room
55 Elm Street, Camden. Enter through the door leading in from the church parking lot.

January 18 - Introduction to End-of-Life Issues
February 8 - Overview of Advance Care Planning

February 15 - Create Your Personal, Individualized Advance Directive
Attending all three sessions is recommended.

All workshops will be presented and facilitated 
by David and Karen Giansiracusa. Attendance 
is free of charge and open to all.  Registration 
is requested but not required; call Becky in the 
church office at 207-236-4821 or email her at
churchoffice@camdenucc.org


